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Continue to pray for  
religious vocations 

Schedule for August - September 2016 

August 6 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

August 16 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

September 3 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Speaker to be announced. 

September 20 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

PLEASE NOTE:  The above inser t and many 
others are available for use in parish bulletins or 
other documents.   
 

Please contact Marty Frick, (610) 361-9397, for 
more information. 

PADRE SERRA SAYS: 
 

The seeds of vocations are sown in the family.  
Through the loving support of parents who nurture 
the love of God in their children, young people see 
that serving God is an important and satisfying life-
style. 
 

So that you parents can encourage your children to 
listen to God’s call in their lives, the following might 
be one of your prayers at home. 
 

Lord, we thank you for our children. 
You are Father and Mother to us; 
Help us to be good parents. 
Make our home a place of life and love, 
Where strangers are welcome and sins are       
forgiven. 
Make us a family, Lord. 
Whatever you may call our children to be, 
Give us the grace to say “yes” and let go of their 
lives. 
May our family’s love extend beyond our table 
And be a blessing for the whole world. 
Help us to have a part in making your Kingdom 
come. 
Amen. 

 

God has the key to your life.  Ask Him to show you 
how to be the best parents. 
 

Serra for priestly and religious vocations 

Dues Notices 

It’s that time of year again when Delchester Serra 
Club members pay their annual dues.  These 
amounts are used to pay the amounts our club must 
pay  to both Serra International and the USA 
Council of Serra International, 
 
As detailed last year, the amount our club must pay  
to Serra International and USA Council has  
increased to $92.00 for individual members and 
$138.00 for a member and spouse.   
 
The officers and trustees of Delchester Serra Club 
have again decided that the amounts paid by our 
members in dues should remain at $90.00 for 
individual members and $135.00 for individual with 
spouse.  Although this does not cover the entire 
amount we owe to Serra International and USA 
Council, we will use funds in our treasury from the 
annual Charter Night ad book revenue to pay the 
balance.   
 
The annual dues bills are included with this August 
monthly newsletter and are payable on September 1.  
The dues payments may be mailed to our Club 
Treasurer, Jim Grugan, as indicated on the bill or 
brought to the Club’s monthly membership meeting 
on September 3. 


